19 March 2003

To Mr Sebastion Roberts
Acting General Manager
Regulatory Affairs — Electricity
ACC.C.

PO BOX 1199
Dickson ACT 2602
Dear Sir

L'am writing this submission in support of fellow associates
McFadzean who have written to You expressing their conce
powerlines above the ground in the Hinterland Area of the G

We and others alike are asking you to reconsider the placemept of
under the ground rather than above the ground.

The concerns at present lie with the Benson Smiths in Mauds|
with powerlines on their property pending on your decision.

The commonsense issues unfortunately are not part of negotiafions
make decisions and then we become the victims and have to sqffer

Today there is enough evidence to support the need of powerlipes tq

ground.

Your decision will either become a significant breakthroug

another statistic,

Yours faithfully
. - .
Koz, - e #

Karen Barnett
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